COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street. E.C. 3.

5th September, 1935,

Dear Bir,,

‘ With reference to my letter of the 25md
ultimo respecting the sbeamer "VILLE D'ARRAS", I
think it well to acquaint you the Owners have now
furnished the undertaking requived by the Cormmittes
and I shall therefore be glad if you will keep the
case in mind and advise me promptly should the vessel
leave your port without the outstanding matters of

g

an, Dear Em,
Yours faithfully,

pro Searatwy,
The Surveyors,
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